
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                         5th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
This year we shall be continuing with our policy of children coming to school in their PE kits on the day that 
they do PE with Mr Sykes.  
 
This is to ensure children have the maximum amount of time doing PE as opposed to spending time getting 
changed.  
 
PE kits are white T-shirts and plain black / dark coloured shorts / leggings / jogging bottoms. 
 
Before and after PE lessons, children may wear plain dark coloured track suits / jogging pants / cardigans / 
jumpers / hoodies over their PE kits.  
 
Children may wear any type of trainer that supports their feet and ankles well for PE. They can wear their 
trainers all day on their PE day. 
 
Please do not send the children’s uniform in on the day as they will not be changing from PE kit to uniform 
 

Class/Year PE day with Mr Sykes 

Nursery AM Friday 

Nursery PM Friday 

Reception Wednesday 

Year 1  Thursday 

Year 2 Tuesday 

Year 3C & 3/4RT Monday 

Year 4G & 4/5BH  Wednesday 

Year 5  Tuesday 

Year 6 Thursday 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Hossen 
Head Teacher 


